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Well, it’s a New Year.  I wish every-
one a prosperous year.  We are at 90% 
and need to be at 100% by the end of 
the month.  We did not make our De-
cember goal and we were so close.  
Wally has made many calls trying to 
get those that have not renewed to get 
with the program.  Please do what 
you can to meet this goal.  Our Post 
deserves to be All-State. 

     As many of you know, we are try-
ing to assemble a better data base for 
our members.  If we don’t have a 
point of contact for you, please pro-
vide one.  The information will not 
leave this Post!  We will use this in-
formation for membership and help, 
etc.. 

     Thanks for all your support 
throughout the year.  I look forward 
to your continued support.  You know 
who you are, but I want this pool to 
get larger.  We have a few of the new 
members stepping up already.  Our 
Post will grow stronger with your 
support, so step forward and help 
with functions as well as the canteen.  
Remember this is a Veteran organiza-
tion, so HELP! 

     Do something positive for the Post 
and the Veteran!! 

     See you at the meeting.  Hopeful-
ly, I will see you before then! 

 

  Don     
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     Happy New Year!  Once again I want the THANK eve-
ryone for their help with the chicken and fish fry.  It was a 
great success and several have told me they look forward to 
that dinner.  I appreciate those that come and support us.  
The ladies and our volunteers work very hard.  We have 
some great cooks and Bear, Al and Dick are very loyal help-
ers - we appreciate it.  January 13th is our Fish Fry and 
during that dinner we will be having a silent auction.  All 
items have been donated.  If you have something to donate, 
we have the forms for tax exemption for anyone who needs 
it.  We all realize why we are members of the VFW and it is 
nice for those men to step up and help us ladies.  With their 
help, it sure make things easier. 

     June Marginot, Hospital Chairman, went down to Lake 
City, FL to our State Veterans Nursing Home and Hospital 
with a group of members.  Thanks June for organizing the 
event and all your hard work.  I know the Veterans were 

very pleased with all the goodies you brought and appreci-
ate the hard work. 

     Our troops are starting to come home and our ladies 
have purchased some Commemorative Coins to give to one 
of our members to hand out at the airport.  The coin was 
designed by our National Ladies Auxiliary and says, 
“Thank you for Your Service - You are in Our Prayers” and 
the back side has our Ladies Auxiliary emblem on it.  Some 
of the money made from our dinners went to purchase the-
se coins.  We’re blessed some of the troops are coming home 
and the coins are a small token of our gratitude for what 
the soldiers did for our country. 

     I hope everyone will have a Happy and Healthy New 
Year!  God Bless! 

      Jenny Freeman 

     Well, another year has come and gone.  They seem to be 
flying by.  They say hindsight is always 20/20 and looking 
back, we should have raised our drink prices a year ago 
rather than a month ago.  When you start losing money, 
you either need to increase income or cut expenses to offset 
the losses.  We’re going to be attempting to do both.  We 
have to watch our pennies a bit closer now, but hopefully 
you won’t notice much of a difference.   

     We have a lot of great events coming up in the next cou-
ple of months, so come on out and support the Post.  We’re 
having the Burn’s Supper again this year.  Tickets are 

$20.00 per person, same as last year.  Only 80 tickets will 
be sold and they sell out quickly, so get yours early.   

     If you have something to say about how the Post is run, 
please come to the meeting.  This is where you get to voice 
your opinions and get changes made.  Please don’t discuss 
Post business in the canteen. 

     See you around the Post, 

 

  Ken  
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Men’s Auxiliary Memo -  Bill McGrath, President 
     Happy New Year to All!  “Germanfest” (AKA winter Ok-
toberfest) is off for January.  We had a conflict with another 
major event the same weekend and had to reschedule our 
event for February 18th.  This is a Saturday afternoon 
event, so plan to come out - it’s really fun.  I’ll provide more 
particulars in the next newsletter. 

     We have a new event planned in January as a result of a 
suggestion brought to the House Committee several 
months ago.  The delay was due to having to see if a pro-
jected movie was feasible and what type of DVD, projector 
and cabling might be required.  We’ve got everything ready 
to show the movie on the big screen and provide sound 
through our stage mixer and speakers.  We’re going to have 
a trial Movie/Event on Friday, January 20th.  We’ll start off 
with $1 tacos by Karen at 4:30pm and serve until 6pm.  At 
6:30pm we’ll start the movie - “The Lincoln Lawyer”, a very 
current release.  So come out, have a taco, watch the movie 
and tell us what you think.  If you like the idea, we’ll do it 
again.  If you have suggestions to improve the event, let us 
know your thoughts.  I’ll get with Walt and see if we can 

come up with some drink specials and maybe popcorn spe-
cials, too.  We’ll probably schedule an intermission half-way 
through the movie for drink replenishment and pit stops.  
Oh, did I mention, the movie is FREE! 

     While I’m on events, Russ Chandler is back in town.  
He’s one of our favorites, so he’s been scheduled for perfor-
mances in both January and February, so watch the calen-
dar and get your tickets early.  In fact, check the full Janu-
ary calendar.  There are new performers, a new band, 
darts, Wii bowling, jam session and lots more to do at the 
Post.  Enjoy a great January and a great new year. 

     Until next time…. 

  Regards, 

 

  Bill McGrath 



     Greetings from the House Committee!  As the New Year 
approaches, I want to thank the General Membership and 
the House Committee members for your support in 2011!  I 
look forward to working with all of you in 2012.  The Men’s 
Auxiliary and the Ladies Auxiliary, as always, have been 
right by our side ensuring success! 

     I challenge all of us to do more for the Veteran.  I hope 
in the new year, we can double our efforts in this area.  As I 
stated last year, we have done a good  job at getting new  

membership, but we can all do more.  I have new VFW 
10555 flyers and I can send them out or print them out for 
anyone who will take some time to hand them out. 

    See you at the next meeting, 

  Rob Lopez 

  

    

Musings from the House Committee...  
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     I hope everyone had a great Christmas and New Year.  
Can you believe it’s already 2012?  Where has the year 
gone? 

     As you know, we’ve had to increase drink prices to keep 
from losing money.  I know it’s not something people like, 
but it is necessary to keep the canteen going. 

     The jam sessions on Sundays from 6-9pm have really 
been a hit.  Come on in and join the fun. 

     Remember your bartenders and treat them well.  Hope to 
see you in the canteen soon. 

  Walter       
 

 

A Message From ……  Post Manager - Walter Rainey   

  

  

 



Veterans of Foreign Wars 
Emerald Coast Post 10555 

17680 Ashley Drive 
Panama City Beach, FL 32413 

www.vfwpost10555.com 

Important Dates To Remember 
 

7th - 6-9pm - Suede Nash-Tribute to Neil Diamond 
9th - 4:30pm-Entertainment Committee Meeting 
         5:30pm-Officer Meeting 
10th - 5pm - House Committee Meeting 
13th - LAUX Fish Fry & Silent Auction 
15th - 1-4pm-Russ Chandler-food @4:30—$5.00 
16th - 6pm - Men’s Auxiliary Meeting 
17th - 6pm - Gen. Membership & LAUX Meetings 
20th - 4:30-6pm-$1 Tacos-Free Movie Night 
21st - 6pm - VFW Burn Supper w/Pipes & Drums 
29th - 12:30pm-Vol. Birthday Lunch w/Hot Topix 
Wednesdays - 2pm-Big Al - Meat Raffle 
Saturdays - 1pm - Bingo 
Sundays - 6pm - Jam Session 
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